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VTP/ELB/JYB/Year 6                        8th July 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Please see below the timetable of activities for the last few days of school.  
 

Friday 16th July - Movie Night.  
5pm - 7pm. The children will be voting on a film to watch. The film will be a U or PG certificate. 
Children may bring in food to eat - just for themselves - sharing will not be allowed. They can wear their own clothes, 
pyjamas if they would like to, essentially something comfortable to watch a film in.  Please ensure that if pyjamas are 
worn, they are suitable for school, as mentioned in the previous letter.  
 
Please do not send in energy or fizzy drinks. Children should not bring in mobile phones or devices - if they 
do they will need to be handed in to a member of staff. 
 
Please collect your child. They will not be allowed to walk after the movie night, even if they usually have permission 
to walk home. 
 

Monday 19th July 
Forest School for Titanium and Platinum. Children should come into school wearing forest school clothes, but bring 
a pair of spare trainers and a set of clothes - just in case they get muddy or wet in Forest School. 
 
Palladium - wear your uniform to school but bring in your swimming kit. 
 

Tuesday 20th July 
Forest School for Palladium. Please come into school wearing forest school clothes, but bring a pair of spare trainers 
and a set of clothes - just in case you get muddy or wet in Forest School. 
 
Platinum and Titanium - wear your uniform to school but bring in your swimming kit. 
 
The School Disco is planned for Tuesday 20th July. It will start at 5pm and will finish at 6.30pm. Children should not 
bring in mobile phones or devices - if they do they will need to be handed in. The school is awaiting government 
confirmation of COVID guidelines and we will confirm whether or not the disco is definitely going ahead, as soon as 
we have this information. 
 
Please collect your child. They will not be allowed to walk after the disco, even if they usually have permission to 
walk home 
 
 



                                                                                                                                                                

 

Wednesday 21st July 
All classes will be holding a class assembly and also signing autograph books, which we are providing for all pupils. 
There will be a free ice cream van after lunch and games on the field. 
 
Children will not be able to sign shirts for safeguarding reasons - the autograph books are being provided instead. 
 
Children will be dismissed at the normal time. 
 
We hope to give the children a good send off.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
The Year 6 Team 
 


